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Nitro Elementary  
1921 19th Street Nitro, WV 25143 

http://nitro.kana.k12.wv.us/    T: 304-755-2451 

 

Dear Nitro Parents, 

Can you believe that it is November already? Time flies by so 

fast! I am very proud of the students here at Nitro Elementary. 

The staff at NES are dedicated to providing the best 

education to all students. We are monitoring student progress 

carefully and appreciate all of the support.   

Sincerely, 

Maggie Holley  

 

Thanksgiving Lunch  

Several weeks ago reservation forms for 3rd through 5th grade went 

home for parents who want to eat Thanksgiving lunch with their 

child. We decided to split the younger students and the older 

students due to space issues in the cafeteria. We will not be 

accepting any late forms because the food has already been 

ordered for a specific number. My priority is to see that every child 

gets a tray of food. If additional orders are taken we run the risk of 

students not getting to eat (which is unacceptable).  

November 17 3rd – 5th grade by reservation only NO EXCEPTIONS 

Christmas lunch for PK-2 in December (reservations coming soon)       

Title 1 Family Night  

Join us for a night filled with fun and learning! Title one is sponsoring 

family night and this years theme is “Camping.” Go home with 

great resources and tips for reading and math success. 

Family Night at NES December 13, 2016 from 6:00pm-8:00pm   

 

Upcoming Events 

November 8 

No School Election Day  

November 9 

Veterans Day Celebration  

November 10 

Early Out/Midterms  

November 11 

No School Veterans Day 

November 21-25 

No School/Thanksgiving  

December 13 

Title 1 Family Night 6-8pm 

Our lost and found is 

overflowing. If your child is 

missing items please feel 

free to come and look 

through the lost and 

found. All items not 

claimed after Nov. 16th will 

be donated.  


